Pemberton, B.C. February 18th. 1954.

Stewart S. Tufts, 455 Granville St., Vancouver, B.C.

Dear Sir:

I received your letter of enquiry along with a copy of the Will and Probate,

The Cemetery is known as "Pemberton Cemetery" and is now administered by a committee of three who are appointed at annual public meetings held in June of each year. The present committee has been acting since December 5th. 1951 previous to that time it had been cared for by Mr. W.C.Girling who had had it in his care since it's opening in 1935.

The present committee members are, Mr. Morgan Miller, Mr. Roy Crowston and myself.

We have an account in the name of "Pemberton Cemetery Committee" with the Bank of Montreal, Homer & Hastings Branch, Vancouver, B.C.

I trust that the above information will be satisfactory for your purpose.

Pemberton Cemetery Committee

John A. Taillefer. Secretary, Treasurer.